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As part of maintaining the 200 miles of collection sewer lines operated by Ross Valley 
Sanitary District (RVSD), a Capital Improvement Program (CIP) is underway with 
construction projects needed to protect public health and the environment by
reducing the risk of sewer overflows.

Work to replace outdated system 
infrastructure and enhance system 
reliability is taking place in your 
neighborhood.

The Lower Shady Lane /
Poplar Ave Sewer Improvements 
will replace old or outdated system
infrastructure and enhance local 
wastewater system reliability and 
efficiency. Construction to improve
system performance during wet 
weather will involve rehabilitation of 
4,200 linear feet (LF) of existing
21 inch diameter sewer pipeline and 
associated structures. The project is 
being completed at a cost of
$4.9 million.

The project is located in three areas: 
Ross Creek, Lower Shady Lane and 
Kent/Poplar Ave.

PROJECT CONSTRUCTION WILL INCLUDE
• Sanitary sewer replacements on public and private property.
• Bore-and-jack siphon crossing Ross Creek at Locust.
• Parallel sewer construction by open-cut.
• Sewer pipeline rehabilitation via trench-less methods such as cured-in-place pipe
 or fold and form, with bypass pumping of sanitary sewer flow.
• Excavation, shoring and backfill, saw cutting.
• Pipe and manhole repairs.
• Pavement restoration.

Large Diameter Gravity Sewer Project II-3B
Lower Shady Lane / Poplar Ave
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Sign up by visiting www.RVSD.org/notifyme 
and clicking on the Construction Updates 

you want.

Get Timely Updates!

Ross Valley Sanitary District

MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS PROJECT
Contact Construction Manager Justin Seufert, P.E.
Email:  justin.seufert@psomas.com
Call:  530-966-7901

MORE INFORMATION ABOUT CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS
Visit: www.RVSD.org/construction
To find out if there will be construction in your neighborhood
Email: Construction@rvsd.org 
For general inquiries or to request being added to the project email list
Call RVSD at 415-259-2949
Our office staff are available Monday - Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.
We can assist you with emergency service 24 hours per day, seven days per week. 

SCHEDULE AND
WORK HOURS

WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT
Please expect noise and dust, vibration, possible 

odors, lane closures and detours, parking restrictions, 
travel delays and night-time work on streets near each 

work site during construction activity. Mail and package 
delivery to these areas will not be interrupted. Local and 

emergency access will be maintained at all times.

RVSD APPRECIATES
your patience
as we work to

make these 
infrastructure 

improvements.

Overall Project:
Summer 2019 -
Summer 2020

Work Hours:
8 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Monday - Friday

Visit:
www.RVSD.org/construction 
to see construction notices 

with allowable work hours in 
each work area.
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